
Jessica Crouse
Gardiner

Dear Senator Deschambault, Representative Warren, and Honorable Members of the 
Committee:
I am writing to you regarding Legislative Document 1179 (LD 1179), an act to restrict
Maine law enforcement participation in federal firearm confiscation or buy-back 
programs without legislative approval. 
I would like to express my strong support for this legislation and request that you 
vote, “ought to pass”.
Thank you,
Jessica Crouse


